
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                     
           

  
           
 
            
          

          
 
                    

 
 

  
 

 
               

       
 
                

           
 

            
               

           
               

 
 

         
 

  
 

 
 
 

  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
  If calling please ask for David Ford 

FAO: Philip Lewis on 01883 732999 

E-mail: DFord@tandridge.gov.uk 

Our ref: TED53 

  Date: 15 February 2022 

Dear Inspector, 

Tandridge  Council:  Local  Plan  –  Response  to  Chief  Executive’s  Letter  of  
21  January  2022.  

Thank you for your letter of 07 February 2022 giving your response to my letter 
of 21 January 2022 (Our ref TED51). 

I set out in my letter of 21 January why this Council does not consider that 
withdrawal of the Local Plan is a viable or acceptable option. 

You have provided the Council with a comprehensive assessment of what steps 
and work will need to be undertaken. The Council is very grateful to receive that 
assessment. The Planning Policy team are working through your assessment so 
that the resourcing of the work the Council will now need to undertake is fully 
understood. 

The Council will be in touch in due course. 

Yours faithfully, 

David Ford 
Chief Executive 


